

President Marissa Montoya

President-Elect Corina Dovalina Martinez

Secretary Rachel Lirio

Treasurer Armandina Gutierrez

Sergeant at Arms Andrew Carranco

VP of Public Image David Alegria

VP of Service Gladys Gonzalez

VP of Administration Grecia Grajeda

VP of Foundation Jerry Castillo

VP of Membership Mario Gutierrez

Board Members at Large Mario Canales

Board Members at Large Laura Narvaez

Board Members at Large Luis Blancas

Immediate Past President Roberto Diaz

Laredo Next Generation Rotary Club Unsung Heroes' Dinner Champions for Education

February 7, 2020

Dear Friend of Rotary,

The Laredo Next Generation Rotary Club will be honoring Laredo's "Unsung Heroes" at a dinner on March 25, 2020, at the Monte Carlo, 6415 McPherson Rd., Laredo, TX, commencing at 7:30 p.m. On this special evening, we will be honoring members of our community who have demonstrated extraordinary and unselfish work and contributions by putting "Service Above Self."

The honorees being recognized will include:

Mr. Elmo Lopez, Jr. Dr. Martha Villarreal Mrs. Yolanda Urrabazo

Their contributions to Supporting Education in our community are immeasurable.

We hope that you will partner with us in honoring our "Unsung Heroes" recipients by sponsoring the event. Your company will be included in the event program and displayed throughout the event. The sponsorship levels are:

Platinum: \$5,000.00

Gold: \$4,000.00

Silver: \$2,500.00

Bronze: \$1,000.00

Reserved Table: \$300.00 / \$500.00

The proceeds from this event will go to the continued support of the many service projects and programs the Laredo Next Generation Rotary Club are involved in. Our signature playground projects at North Central Park, Dovalina Elementary, Sacred Heart Children's Home, No Piesitos Left Behind, Border Region Behavioral Health Center Art Program, scholarship program and many others.

Please contact me, Corina Martinez at 956-235-7160, Marissa Montoya at 956-236-9430, or any member of our club if you have any questions or need further information regarding sponsorship opportunities for our "Unsung Heroes' Dinner."

Sincerely,

Corina Martinez

Committee Chair, President-Elect Laredo Next Generation Rotary